Mrs. Wendy Wade 29008 Hwy. 16 East Scooba, MS 39358 601-604-5655 (cell) 601-743-2232 (school)

May, 2023

Dear Kindergarten Children,

I am so excited to hear that you will be in my classroom in five-year-old kindergarten at Kemper Academy! I hope to meet you soon. I will be working in our classroom and planning some really fun activities for us to do together.

School starts on Monday, August 7th. This will be a full and fun day of school. Listed on the back are some things you will need for the school year.

If your parents want to bring the supplies to the classroom before the first day of school, they may bring them to Open House which will be on Friday, August 4th at 6:00 p.m. I am looking forward to meeting you and your parents.

Do you like learning about animals, finger painting, playing games, counting, reading books, writing stories, and playing outside? I hope you do because I enjoy all of those things, too! We are going to have a great year!

If your mom or dad have any questions, tell them to call me. My number is written above.

See you soon!

Love.

Mrs. Wendy Wade

Kemper Academy School Supplies for K-5 2023-2024

1 nap pad
1 large towel or small blanket (for nap)
1 pillow for nap (optional)
2 boxes of Crayola brand crayons (24 count)
A change of clothes in a Ziploc bag
A water bottle
Backpack

Some other things we will need during the year that you may want to save for our classroom:

- Small toys like the ones in Happy Meals
- Small party favor items for our Treasure Box
- Individually packaged snacks for daily snack time (Ex. cookies, crackers, chips, gummies)

